
Flu Vaccination Clinic Health Guidelines 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

As we prepare for the upcoming flu vaccination clinic, we want to ensure the safety and health of 

all participants. Please review the following guidelines: 

Health and Safety Guidelines 

• All participants must wear a mask at all times. 

• Practice social distancing by maintaining at least 6 feet from others. 

• Pre-registration is required to minimize wait times. 

• Please arrive on time for your appointment. 

• If you are feeling unwell, please stay home and reschedule your appointment. 

What to Bring 

• Photo ID or insurance information (if applicable). 

• A filled-out consent form (attached to this email). 

Thank you for helping us keep everyone safe and healthy during this flu season. If you have any 

questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Organization's Name] 

[Contact Information] 


